
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

April 29, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Petition for a Five-Year Exemption from WAC 480-109-210 Pertaining to 
Renewable Portfolio Standard Reporting 

Dear Director Killip: 

Enclosed for filing please find the following documents submitted on behalf of Puget Sound 
Energy (PSE): 

1. Petition for a Five-Year Exemption from WAC 480-109-210 pertaining to Renewable
Portfolio Standard Reporting; and

2. Certificate of Service.

This Petition seeks an exemption from the requirement to rely on the most recently 
acknowledged Integrated Resource Plan in its Renewable Portfolio Standard Reporting. 

If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2105. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan E. Free 
Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and 
Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2105 / susan.free@pse.com

cc: Certificate of Service 

Attachments: 
Petition for Exemption 
Certificate of Service  
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